
Town of St. Croix Falls, Polk County, Wisconsin 

Gopher Tail Reimbursement Application 

As of April 16, 2012, the Town of St. Croix Falls will reimburse two dollars and 

seventy five cents ($2.75) per pocket gopher.  Individuals wishing to be 

reimbursed for pocket gophers will need to have a Gopher Tail Reimbursement 

Application on file in the Town Clerk’s Office. 

Application Year ______________ (January 1 thru November 31) 

Application must be renewed each year. 

Please Print 

Applicant Name: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Applicant Address: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Address/Location of where Gophers are trapped:  

___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

I hereby certify that the tails I submit for reimbursement to the Town of St. Croix 

Falls were trapped on the properties listed on this application and I am aware that 

my rights to be reimbursed the gopher bounty may be revoked if I submit tails 

that were trapped in other towns.   

Signature of Applicant: __________________________ Date:  _______________ 

Applications will be kept on file in the Clerk’s office. 

 


